
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF LASALLE 

November 2nd, 1998 

Minutes of a meet.in& of delegates representin& the reorganized municipality of 
Amherstbutg, the reorganized municipality including the Town of Harrow, Town of 
Essex, Township of Colchester North and Township of Colchester South, and the 
municipality of the Town of LaSalle, held this date at 5:30 p.m.' in the Council Chambers 
located in the Municipal Building, 5950 Malden Road, LaSalle, Ontario. 

Town o: LaSalle Mayor V. Marcotte presided. 

A Wt of all those attending, is attached hereto as ScOOdule "A" and forming part of these 
minutes. 

The purpose of this meeting, is to discuss "Dispatching Services1
', that the Town of 

LaSalle currently provides 1D the reorganized municipality of Amherstburg, not including 
that portion·of Amherstburg previously knov.n as the Township of Malden, and the 
seivices that the Town currently provides to the Township of Colchester South and the 
Town of Harrow, which effective January 1 •, 1999, will be amalgamating with the Town 
of Essex and the Township of Colchester North. 

A copy of the 1998 operational budget for dispatching services was provided to all those 
in attendance, and for purposes of clarification, Mayor Marcotte indicated that the cost 
for constructing the "new tower", located on municipal property at 5950 Malden Road, 
was borne entirely by the Town of LaSalle. 

. 
A brief discussion was then helci on the maimer in which costs will be distributed to the 
new reorganized municipalities, in relation to dispatching services effective January 1 •t, 
1999, and primarily, it was reduced to various options available in relation to 'iper 
capita", ''per call", and "number of units utilizing the servic.e (i.e. police, fire, utilities, 
etc.r. 

Mayor V. MeMurren, of the Town of Essex, and Mayor P. Innes, of the Township of 
Colchester South, speaking on behalf of the Transition Board for the newly reorganized 
municipality, informed those in attendance, that the Transition Board for their 
mwiieipality, llad indicated that they are prepared to obtain dispatching services from the 
Town of LaSalle. 

Mayor W. Hurst of the Town of Amherstbura, indicated that the Police Chief position is 
currently vacant in the Town of Amherstburg, and until such time as tbat position is 
filled, they are unable to make a commitment in relation to dispatching services. 

It was therefore agreed, that the administrators for the three (3) municipalities, namely 
Mr. W. Miller (Essex-Ham>w·Colchester North-Colchester South), W. King 
(Amherstburg) and K. Antaya (LaSalle) meet to discuss an equitable manner of 
distributing «>sts for dispatching services, and that -when a recommendation is 
formulated, that it be forwarded to the individual municipaHties fot review and adoption. 

There beina no further comments, the meeting was adjourned. 

Chairman 

Secretary 



SCHEDU~E 0 A" ~o MINUTES OF NOVEMBER 2nd, 1998 OF DELEGATES REPRESENTING 
i THE REORGANIZED MUNICIPALITY OF AMBERSTBURG, TRE REORGANIZED MUNICIPALITY 
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